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NERC recently held two technical conferences on Frequency Response.  The first conference 
was held on May 22, 2012 in Arlington, VA and the second was held in Denver, Colorado on 
May 24, 2012.  The purpose of these conferences was to obtain industry input on the 
development of a Frequency Response standard.  The information provided in the conferences 
primarily dealt with the following three areas. 
 

1. The work that has been done on the standard to date 

2. Which Functional Entity should be responsible for Frequency Response. 

3. How to measure Frequency Response 

A complete set of presentations from the conferences can be found at the following link. 
 
http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Frequency_Response-RF.html 

 
NERC is requesting industry comments pertaining to the information provided in the 
conferences or suggestions for further consideration in the development of a Frequency 
Response standard.  Please share your thoughts on the Technical Conference and the 
associated subject matter by providing your comments using the electronic comment form.  
The deadline to submit comments is 8 p.m. ET Friday, June 15, 2012.  An off-line, unofficial copy 
of the comment form for administrative use is available on the project page. 
 

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Monica Benson at monica.benson@nerc.net.  
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